
 

 

Thursday 20th April 

 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Global Day 
 
 
Further to my previous email about a potential Global Day event, we have met with the PTA 

and agreed to merge Global Day with the PTA's usual summer fair event, which is due to take 
place on Saturday 8th July. 

 
We are very keen to have a multicultural celebration aspect to this event, so would love for as 
many parents to get involved as possible- this could be by volunteering to help at or run a stall 

that showcases their culture (eg. food, language, art). We will be holding an initial planning 
meeting to discuss ideas for the event on Tuesday 25th April at 7:30pm. This will take place 
on Zoom and the meeting link is below: 

 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84019432345?pwd=cjFZeVNPZU9YNlJUb3oyL2U3ajBKUT09 
 

If you're interested in finding out more about getting involved in this event, please come along 
to the meeting! 
 

Kind regards, 

Ellie Linton 

Communications & Marketing Manager 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84019432345?pwd=cjFZeVNPZU9YNlJUb3oyL2U3ajBKUT09

